
  

 

 

Dear Patient,  

 

You are receiving this letter because you’ve purchased tirzepatide from our 

pharmacy. 

 

We wanted to make you aware that the FDA has removed tirzepatide from 

their “drug shortage list.”  

 

What does this mean? 

Due to this action, pharmacies are no longer able to offer the 

compounded version of tirzepatide.  

 

As of March 17th we will no longer be able to dispense the compounded 

version of tirzepatide.  

 

Our pharmacists are available to discuss alternative solutions to meet your 

needs.  

Options to consider: 

• Purchase 3 to 4 months supply of tirzepatide prior to March 17th to provide you 

more time to get a plan. We will need to know by March 5th for ordering purposes 

if you’d like to do this.  

• Switch to the branded product, Zepbound, if available and affordable. 

• Semaglutide is an alternative compounded GLP product that we are still able to 

offer since it’s still on the FDA shortage list.  

 

We appreciate your trust,  

DePietro’s Pharmacy  

 

 


